
Changes Being Made to ICSA Membership Dues and Payments! 
 

ICSA is enhancing its dues payment and monthly expense process to make 

payments easier for all members. Here is what you need to know: 

 

Membership Dues Payment Changes for New Members 

Beginning December 3, membership dues for new members will follow a new 

monthly fee structure: 

 

• Base Fee: $10 per truck, with an additional $2 per additional truck, 

capped at $44 per month. 

• Monthly Charges: All dues, including membership, telematics, and 

potential camera fees, will be automatically billed to the card on file. 

 

Existing members will begin the new dues process upon membership 

renewal. Note that there are other changes for current members below. 

 

Autopay Program 

To streamline payments and reduce missed deadlines, we are incorporating 

autopay for monthly charges, including membership dues, telematics charges, 

and camera fees, if any. All members can securely save up to two credit cards 

on file and will receive emailed receipts for each payment, along with reminders 

when a card is about to expire. 

 

Member Portal Enhancements 

We are adding features to the member portal, including a “Cameras Info” tab, to 

give carriers more visibility into camera vendors and serial numbers, so each 

truck’s equipment is easily trackable. 

 

Changes for Current Members 

Current members will see two updates: 

 

1. Monthly Payments on Autopay – Starting December 15, current members 

will pay all monthly payments on autopay. Using the day of your ICSA 



anniversary, members will be prompted to login to safecarriers.org to 

save a credit card, like making an invoice payment. This information will 

be used for camera subscriptions, hardware, and telematics fees. For 

example, if your membership expires July 20, 2025, on December 20, 

2024, you will receive the prompt to save the credit card information. 

2. Membership Dues Update at Renewal – At the time of renewal, current 

members will transition to the new monthly dues model and will be 

required to save a credit card for autopay. 

 

Action Needed from Current Members 

Starting December 3, ICSA members have the opportunity to log into their 

account to save up to two cards on file. ICSA encourages members to complete 

this task as adding a card will create a seamless signup into the autopay 

process for all monthly charges applicable. 

 

ICSA has heard your feedback, and we are dedicated to improving your 

experience. Thank you for being a member. Stay safe out there! 
 

 

http://www.safecarriers.org/member-login/
http://www.safecarriers.org/member-login/

